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Home and School Meeting on 

March 5th at 5:30pm 

 

"Check the Home and School 

Facebook Page, March 11th for 

a link to our Fundraising 

group!"  

 

 

 
 

It's bookfair time! Our Spring book 

fair will take place in the upstairs 

multipurpose room Monday, 

March 4th - Friday, March 8th. 

Each class will have a scheduled 

visit time throughout the week, and 

families are welcome to visit 

during parent-teacher interview 

times. Thank you for supporting 

our school through this fundraiser, 

and for creating excitement around 

reading for your students! 

 
There will be no Willy 

Wonka on Thursday 

March 7th due to parent 

teacher interviews!! 
 

Our Willy Wonka performance 

dates have been confirmed. We 

will be doing evening 

performances of this year’s 

musical on May 14th, 15th, and 

16th, with the potential for some 

matinee shows on those days as 

well. These performances will take 

place in the Montague High 

School Auditorium. Our cast has 

been working hard and they’re 

sounding great, we can’t wait to 

perform for you!  

 

School Wide Skate 

on March 19th! Permission 

forms will be sent home soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phys Ed News…. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Heritage Fair 
March 14th Storm Date March 

15th. 
Classes 4F, 4G, 5A, 5B, 

5F,5/6Z,6F. 
Parents are welcome to join 

form 10:30 – 11:15. 

 
 

Dates to Remember: 

March 7 – Parent Teacher 

Interviews Evening 

March 8- Parent Teacher 

Interviews (No School). 

March 18 – 21 Winter Carnival 

Week 

March 22 – April 2 March 

Break (No School) 

 

Do you have any Lego sitting at 
home that no longer gets played 
with? Please consider donating 
to our Lego club! Please email 
Ms. Tara at 
tjllewellyn@edu.pe.ca, or call the 
school at 902-838-0820 if you’re 
interested in finding a new home 
for your used Legos. Thank you 
for your consideration!  

 

 

 

MCS Wrestling 2024 

Grades 3-6 

School wrestling is on 

Tuesdays from 3-4:20. 

Badminton Grades 5-6 

Girls will be on Mondays 

after school and Boys on 

Thursdays. 

 

 
 

Thursday, March 

7th(Evening) and 

Friday, March 8th 

No School 
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Home and School News, 
March 2024 

 
🍎 School Calendar 2024-

2025To help families and 

school staff plan for the year 

ahead, the province has released 

the 2024-2025 school year 

calendar, which includes 182 

instructional days. Find the 

school calendar online at 

https://www.princeedwardisla

nd.ca/en/information/educatio

n-and-early-years/2024-2025-

school-calendar 

🍎 Mark your calendar --- 

71st AGM & Conference 

The P.E.I. Home and School 

Federation is pleased to 

announce that its A.G.M. & 

Conference 2024 will take place 

on Saturday, April 13, at the 

Rodd Charlottetown Hotel, 

Charlottetown. 

REGISTER online at 

https://peihsf.ca/agm/  

By the early registration 

deadline, March 21.   

Ensure your school is 

represented. 

Speakers will include Hon. 

Natalie Jameson, Minister of 

Education and Early Years, 

Hon. Antionette Perry, 

Lieutenant Governor of P.E.I., 

and round table experts, who 

will present on Suicide 

Prevention, Dept. Education's 

Inclusion Report, COMPASS 

2023-24 Youth Survey 

results, What is the role of an 

E.A.? What is Fundations? and 

Youth & Sports Nutrition. 

🍎 Volunteer Awards 

Do you know an amazing Home 

and School volunteer in your 

school? You can nominate this 

person for the Federation's 

Volunteer of the Year Award. 

This award recognizes one 

person annually for their efforts 

in their local school. Submit 

nominations to the Federation 

office by March 8. Find details: 

https://peihsf.ca/awards/  

🍎 Board of Directors 

Nominations 

🍎 Parental Involvement 

In children's education, parental 

involvement is a broad term that 

can take many forms inside and 

outside school. So, what role do 

parents play in education? 

Depending on schedules, 

parents can help their children 

by participating in school 

functions or obligations, 

advocating for the school and 

improving their children's 

schoolwork. Examples of 

getting involved at home 

include helping with 

homework, modelling desired 

behavior, providing ongoing 

encouragement, monitoring 

homework completion, and 

creating a time and space for 

study. 

Parents can be more involved 

in their child's school by: 

· Communicating with 

teachers regularly 

· Volunteering for 

school activities 

· Attending parent-

teacher interviews 

***GYMNASTICS 
PROGRAM*** 

 
The Kings County 

Gymnastics Club is offering 

an 8 week GYMNASTICS 

PROGRAM at Pavillon de 

l'est (French School) in Rollo 

Bay on Wednesday evenings 

starting March 6th.  

There will be NO classes on 

Wednesday, March 27th due 

to March Break!   

The program is offered to 

girls and boys ages 2-15. First 

class time is from 5:30-6:30 

p.m. for the 2-6 year olds and 

the second class time is from 

6:30-7:30 p.m. for the 7-15 

year olds. The primary goal of 

the club is to offer the 

children FUN, FITNESS and 

FUNDAMENTALS of the 

sport of gymnastics. The Head 

Instructor is Darlene Grenier, 

a Level III certified 

gymnastics coach. 

Registration fee is $100.00 + 

$40.00 insurance fee. The ins. 

fee is a once a year fee (Sept. 

1, 2023 - Aug. 31, 2024). To 

register OR if you require 

further information, please 

contact Darlene via text or 

call at (902) 969-8209 or by 

email at 

dxgrenier@edu.pe.ca.  

***You MUST pre-

register!!!*** 
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